
Crime and Punishment Symposium at Dillard University

The effects that crime and incarceration have on African-Americans will be discussed during
three days of speeches and panel discussions at Dillard University. The March 20-22
symposium in Georges Hall will be free and open to the public.

  

New Orleans' criminal justice system will be a continuing topic, Dillard spokesman Brendan
Twist said.

  

Read more here...
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http://www.nola.com/education/index.ssf/2012/03/crime_punishment_and_their_imp.html

